
 

POSTER COMPETITION 
 

It’s that time of the year again! To celebrate British Science Week 2024, we are inviting you 

to get creative and make a poster about the theme ‘Time.’ This is part of a national 

competition run by the British Science Association. There will be a prize for the best poster 

from each class and the 5 best posters from the whole school will be sent off for a chance 

to win bigger prizes in the national competition. 
 

Ideas to inspire your poster might include: 

Lifecycles – show how plants and animals grow and die during their life on the planet. 

Inventions over time. 

Food waste – how does the passing of time impact different foods? 

Engineering – parts of machines that have to work in time. 

 

Making your poster 

Once you have done some research, you are ready to start your poster.  

It must be: 

- On either A3 or A4 paper 

- 2d (flat) – if you make a model please take a photo and send that in as your entry. 

- You can use materials such as pens, pencils, scissors, glue, watercolours, paint, colouring 

crayons, pipe cleaners, felt, thread, wool, foil, clay, string, beads, stamps, foam pompoms. 
 

Here are some poster winner examples from the national competition which last year had the 

theme of ‘Connections.’  
 

                    
 

Please return your poster to school by Friday 15th March to be judged. 
 

Good Luck! 
 

Mrs Rodgers 


